
Hi Philippa,

Here is some inlbrmation regarding Agnes. Please put something together on her
for the Website (plan on putting up photos/stories the Jubilarians by next weekS)

Sr. Agnes (Antoinette Marie) Santomassimo, MSC

Born:. October 31, 1925 Pouglikeepsie, NY
Father’s Name:
Mother’s Maiden Name:
Date/Place of’Entrance: August 18, 1942 — West Park, NY
Date/Place First Vows: November 13, 1944- West Park, NY
Date/Place Fin:! Vows; November 21, 1951, Chicago, IL

Missions Served;

1950 Kindergarten Teacher
Taught typing and shorthand
Supervised girls

1950-52 Accounting and Personnel Director
St. F.X. Cabruü Hospital Chicago

1952-64 Various positions (Controller, Personnel Director,
Payroll, Admitting Office, Switchboard, Medical
Library/Records, Radiology)
Mother Cabrini Hospital. New York Cty

1964-1965 Admitting Office
St F.X. Cabrini Hospital, Chicago

1965-1969 Accounting/payroll, Personnel Director,
Board of Trustee Member
Santa Cabrini Hospital, Montreal, Canada

1969-2002 Provincial Office Secretary
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Missionaries Sisters Of The Sacred Heart
August 15, 2001

SURVWOR SIX
Sister Agnes Santomassimo, long time provincial easurer will be retiring from her
position this coming week. Sr. Agnes has faithlly served in this position for over
32 years, during which time many have come to know her as the quiet, faithful, and
dedicated person who has stayed the course through si orqincia1s(

often working behind the scenes.

Actually, wIen one thinks of the Provincial Office, Sr. Agnes is the one who
comes to mind first. Since 1969, she has served in the Provincial Office, first
located at Columbus Community, later moving to 222 East 19th Street. We’re sue
there are many stories Agnes could share with us, and for sure if she wrote a lo k
about her experiences, it might become a bst-se1ler. However, we will never ki tow
those stories, because for Agnes the hallmark of her time of’ service was one of
conñdenthliiy and trustworthiness — qualities that are hard to find these days.
We thank yo;i Agnes for your dedication,patience, and diligent stewardship oft ie
Province Re ources, but most especially for the person that you are to us. You ‘ill
be missed, arid it will be hard to imagine the Provincial Office without your prés mce
and your gentle ways in responding to all our requests. We congratulate you an
thank you for your many coniributions to the province. We know God has some
thing great in store for you in your next call to service.
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